
 
 
 
 

Friday 19th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

As the weather is getting warmer, we begin to prepare for the summer months. To 

keep the children safe in the sunshine, we ask that you please send in suncream 

and a sun hat for your child. Due to safeguarding policy and procedure, we are  

unable to apply suncream. To this end, the children will independently apply  

suncream in school, with verbal prompts from staff. You can support your child by applying  

suncream in the morning before leaving for school and providing a labelled bottle of suncream for 

your child to apply throughout the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have been having lots of fun preparing for our upcoming sports 

day. Reception’s sports day will be held in school on Tuesday 6th of 

June. You can follow the fun and games on twitter:         

@stannestanleyPE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at our Reception Family Service at 9.30am on Wednesday 

24th May in the school hall. Please note that, due to inset days, the last day of this half 

term is Wednesday 24th May, with children returning to school on Tuesday 6th June. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy  

 


